
From:   Anthony Cimo   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   June 26, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0232-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young,

Regarding the correspondence dated 6/5/2017, for FCC File 0232-EX-CN-2017, and the ARMY's
concerns about operation at Yuma Proving Grounds (YPG), SRC respectfully withdraw the Yuma location
from our requested sites in order to help expedite the request.
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Regards,
Anthony Cimo


